FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT – 12/31/2015



A review of the 2014-15 fiscal year records was conducted by the Finance Committee on 11/29/2015.  Those attending the review meeting were committee members Dave Henderson, Gordon Hair and Bill Geiszler, and Treasurer Bob Rustin.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The committee found the posted financial statements to be an accurate representation of Virginia Swimming’s financial activities for the period of 9/1/2014 thru 8/31/2015.  A signed Statement of Financial Review for 2014-15 was sent to USA Swimming.


Submitted by Bill Geiszler, Finance Committee Chair

